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March 11, 2014 
 
 
 
Ms. Colleen M. Dale 
Secretary/Chief Regulatory Law Judge 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 500 
Jefferson City, MO  65102 
 
 
 
RE: Withdrawal of Case Number:  CN-2014-0244 and YC-2014-0351 
 
 
Dear Ms. Dale: 
 
 
On March 7, 2014, CenturyLink Communications, LLC, formerly known as, Qwest 
Communications Company, LLC d/b/a CenturyLink QCC (CLC) filed to formally change the 
Company name associated with, Missouri P.S.C. Tariff No. 6 for Competitive Access Services to 
CenturyLink Communications, LLC.  Our plan is to refile this request in early April in order to 
comply with name change requirements contained in Missouri PSC rule 4 240-23062. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, you may call me at (303) 992-5832. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mark Brinton 
Manager Regulatory Operations 
Office: (303) 992-5832 
e-mail: mark.brinton@centurylink.com 
 
 
 


